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CHALK DUST CHATTER 19th March 2024 
Newsletter issue: 4 

SCHOOL 

UNIFORMS 

Click the link  

Uniform Concepts 

To order online before 5pm 

Tuesday for free delivery to 

school on Wednesday. 

 
REMINDER—Our school canteen is closed on Wednesdays 

Orders can be placed online through Quikcliq up until 9am.                            

Orders can also be placed in person between 8.40 –9.00am. Menus 

and ordering info can be found on our school website here.  

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

I would like to share with you a thank you and sign of appreciation I received on Thursday    
morrning from the company workers from Kapture Photography. All three photographers met 
with me to say that our students and parents were amazing, and we are one of the best schools 
they have ever worked with across a vast area in Western Australia. Very proud to hear this    
feedback as they worked with students from every class. 

On Thursday 21st of  March the jumps and throws will be held during the morning session      
followed by our annual Athletics Carnival on Friday 22nd of  March. This is a day for our Sports 
Captains to excel in their roles and I am sure they will carry out their responsibilities respectfully 
and with flexibility. 

Thank you to parents for respectfully considering the concerns we have had at pick-up and   
drop-off times on the south side of the school. Ensuring the safety and efficiency of our school’s 
traffic flow is crucial and your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

The P&C will be holding their AGM on Thursday the 28th of March at 5.30pm in the staffroom 
and   parents are welcome to attend. 

When I look at the calendar and see this is the last newsletter for the term, I cannot believe how 

quickly the time has gone. In the weeks we have had at school thank you to all our students, 

staff, parents, and community members for working together as a team supporting our students. 

 

Regards 

Lorraine Macaulay 

Principal 

https://www.nellgray.com.au/Schools/Margaret-River-Primary-School
FORM%203%20-%20ADMINISTRATION%20OF%20MEDICATION
https://mriverps.wa.edu.au/information/canteen/
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Planned Vacations in 2024 

If you have a planned vacation outside of the regular school holidays, we ask that you  make an appointment to speak 

with a member of the administration team. You will receive correspondence from us later this year if a student’s 

attendance rate drops below 90% and we do this to ensure that families are aware of the impact on learning through 

missing school.  This is particularly the case with regular absences that can result in students missing important steps 

in sequential learning. 

HEALTH and WELLBEING 

I’m delighted to introduce myself and my new role at MRPS. My name is Kirri Duxfield, and I will be helping 

support the Mental Health and Wellbeing of our students and staff. My background is in Behavioural Science and       

Counselling, and I am really passionate about supporting the wellbeing of children in our school and community.  

As a school, we value supporting your child’s mental, emotional and social wellbeing in very real and tangible 

ways.  

Over the year the I will be encouraging a whole school focus on various important mental and  emotional health 

topics such as fostering belonging and connection, emotional regulation, social and    relationship skills, developing 

resilience and perseverance beyond the fear of failure and how to think in healthy ways about the “big” emotions 

including anxiety, anger and insecurity. 

My role includes doing short class visits teaching/reinforcing important mental and emotional health topics, and 

the opportunity for students to be involved in weekly 30 minute Focus Small Groups on topics like emotional   

regulation, healthy relationships and mindsets that encourage resilience and growth.  

I very much look forward to working with the school and consider it a privilege getting to know the students at 

MRPS this year. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions 

Warm Regards 

Kirri Duxfield 

Health and Wellbeing 

0451189309 

kirri.duxfield@guest.education.wa.edu.au 
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On Thursday 7th March our new AIEO, Jansie, held a Traditional inspired leadership celebration in honour    
of our new Student Councillors, Faction Captains and Cultural Connections Committee Leaders.  

Our new Cultural Connection Committee Leaders, First Nation students, Abbey Jack, Janice Punch,  
Zarah Cluss-Willamson and Lacey Bruce assisted Jansie in the design and preparation of the land art out  
at our school Gathering Place. They also had a voice in how the following celebration  
was to be performed before being joined by their fellow leaders. 

The school leaders gathered around the Wongi (Yarning Circle) and mandala land art where they were  
invited to  connect with country and contribute to the land art by having their handprint dusted on with 
sand by their peers.  Abbey Jack proudly delivered a meaningful Acknowledgement of Country in local 
Wadandi language before all of the leaders had an opportunity to share their hopes and intentions for the 
year ahead in their new leadership roles.  

With gentle feet on boodja, the students were lead in a traditional inspired movement around the Wongi  
before using peppermint branches to dust away the land art, the  intentions to be swept away in the wind, 
calling on the ancestors and boodja  to guide and protect these leaders in the journey within their new 
roles.  

TRADIONAL INSPIRED LEADERSHIP CELEBRATION 
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Year 1 and 2 

Ice-cream Stall! 

Wednesday  

27th March 

Lunchtime 

$1 
Proceeds generated will contribute to the 

development of  our sidewalk artwork.  

 SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

Uniform Concepts 

Open: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 9am-5pm 

   And Saturday 9.00am-12pm  

   92704663 

                           busselton@uc.nellgray.com.au  

                                 33 Bussell Hwy Busselton 6280 

Thursday 21st March  Jumping and Throwing 

Friday 22nd March   Athletics Carnival 

Monday  25th March  Combined Assembly 

Thursday 28th March  Students last day for term one 

Thursday 28th March  P & C Meeting @5.30PM 

Monday 15th April   Students Resume for Term 2 

Thursday 25th April  ANZAC Day 

Friday April 26th   Sports options commence 

Friday 26th April   Year one Berry Farm Excursion 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

https://www.nellgray.com.au/Schools/Margaret-River-Primary-School
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